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Solar Lanterns for Fish Vendors
As part of the joint initiative of ADSGAF and BOBP-IGO with Jagth Jothi Solar energy Pvt Ltd in “Solar Energy Project” that will play an unprecedented role in changing the global energy system with clean power, bringing electricity to developing nations, and innovating energy-generating applications that fit a diverse range of functions and needs among which; solar lanterns that were distributed to fish vending women to ensure more outcomes to them and feel safer during their work.   Sirius Controls Pvt. Ltd is also contributing in this initiative to participate in the social change of many people. The beneficiaries are the members of Sthree Niketh Vanitha Federation (SNVF). Lanterns were distributed by Dr.Jayaraju Director ANERT, Mr. Athinarayanan, Commanding Officer, Indian Coast Guard Vizhinjam Station and Mr. Raghavendra Rao Manager, NABARD in the presence of Dr Y.S.Yadava, Director BOBP-IGO and Mr. Satish Babu Director ICFOSS on 15th March 2013. 
On the first week of April 2013, a team (Mr. Shabu Arul and Antony Adimai-ADSGAF and Mr. Candilda-SNVF) went to the fish market to witness the performance of the lanterns. It was found that they kept the light on the wooden box that is used for presenting fish. Because it is not advisable to use it this way, the visiting team made some arrangements for hanging the lanterns for better use. They got a steel dress hanger that was modified to hang the light above the display box. They clarified that each day, they spend Rs.20 to Rs. 30 for the purchase of candle or kerosene fuel. The light of candle or kerosene is not as bright as the solar lanterns. Additionally, there are harmful side effects because of swallowing or breathing in kerosene product. Clearly, it is difficult to keep on the candle or kerosene lamp when it is windy and they cannot last longer as well. 
